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Sorry for the lack of updates over the past week. I was staying at a Christian hostel in
Newcastle, County Down with some friends for the week. I had a well needed break (Israel was
not really a break for me, as you are constantly on the go and it's hard just to find time to gather
your thoughts). I enjoyed the fellowship down in the Glenada, as well as the gospel meetings at 
Northfield Bible Weeks
, which are continuing on next week each night at 8pm. The tent is located on Corrigs Road,
next to the Burrendale Hotel on the Castlewellan Road. They are well worth attending. So
hopefully I will get caught up again on news events, and will update the site as needed. God
bless.  
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http://www.northfieldbibleweeks.com/

